* MAPLE LANE

The November 2021 Maple Leaf

November 2021 NEWSLETTER

QUARTERLY DUES OF $250

PAYABLE January 1st, 2021

April 1st,2021

July 1st, 2021

October 1st, 2021

YEARLY DUES OF $1,000

Late Fee of $25 per quarter

Cart storage Fee $100

Trail Sticker Fee $100

You can now pay your dues and cart path fees through the website.
Visit the Membership Information tab at maplelanecountryclub.org

ADMINISTRATION:
Brandon Burwell, President
Tom Conklin, Vice President

Brook Bolton, Secretary-Treasurer

GOLF

Please remember course will stay open throughout the cold months, but if frost is on the
ground, do not go on the course until it burns off.

Jason Wake / Mike Mercer Golf Co-Chairs

POOL
Although the pool is closed for the season, planning continues to take place organizing guards
and staff for next year. Our pool manager, Annie Bybee, completed her first season as
manager and is planning on even more events and fun activities in 2022 to enjoy MLCC pool.

Brooke Bolton / Kristin Jackson
Pool Co-Chairs


https://%24%7Bimagelink1%7D/
http://www.maplelanecountryclub.org/

HOUSE & GROUNDS

Just a reminder that the winter hours for the Bar are now in effect. Bar will be closed on
Mondays and Tuesdays, opening from 4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. on Wednesdays through
Saturdays, and from 3:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. on Sundays. If you need to check on Club

availability for holiday gatherings or interested in using your Club for an event, please call the
Club at 309-742-8212, email maplelanecc@gmail.com or just check with Stephanie next time
you are in the bar.

Jenni Case / Greg Carter
House & Grounds Co-Chairs

SOCIAL

The fall comedy night was a great time! Over 60 members and guests showed up to enjoy the
show. Congrats to Amerika Harmon on winning the 50/50. A Chili Cook-Off is planned for
Friday, November 19th, and don’t forget to keep an eye out for Facebook specials to go along
with our Wacky Wednesday Pitch Nights. Get a partner and come out and enjoy your Club. We
are also having Social Friday Nights and the North Pole just confirmed Santa will be making his
way to MLCC around 1:00 p.m. on Saturday, December 11th. We will have plenty of cookies
and punch for the kiddos and word has it there may be some adult-style hot chocolate for
Mom & Dad.

Greg Dawson / Tom Conklin
Social Co-Chairs

ADMINISTRATION

Memberships make the perfect Christmas present, so if you're thinking about sponsoring a
young family member who may be aging out of your family membership, reach out and take
advantage of a Starter Membership for those members under 30. The board is seeking 5
candidates to run for the board to fill 3 vacancies. MLCC is a club that relies on a strong
membership so please consider what you may be able to contribute to keep our club thriving as
we head into a new year. If you're interested in being on a committee, volunteering to help with
projects or serving on the board, please email either me (bdburwell@gmail.com) or
Tom Conklin (tconklinsf@gmail.com).

Brandon Burwell
President
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